SHORT UPDATE ON ONGOING WORK OCTOBER 2024

· The SPA is now open. The more people use it, the cheaper we can make the fee

· The gym has been moved and upgraded with air conditioning

· We propose to add a running machine in the gym

· The diesel fire pump has been repaired

· The lightening conductor system on the roof has been checked and repaired

· We are talking to OTIS about a generator so 1 lift can be used if there is a power failure.

· We are upgrading the fire system with more extinguishers and 2 sets of breathing equipment

· We have installed the new Bluetooth parking system

· The gardener and cleaning staff have done some nice landscaping at the entrance

· We propose to add CCTV on the small staircases and corridors

· We propose to delete and reset all entry cards



